
Week Ending: 
Friday 18th November 2022

 

Diary Dates@Green_MeadowPS

 November 2022
 

Monday 21st 
 
 

Afterschool Clubs:
Yr 3 & 4 Ball Skills

Yr 3 Computer Coding
 

Tuesday 22nd
 

Afterschool Clubs:
Cancelled due to essential

staff training
 

Dodgeball Camp
 

Wednesday 23rd 
 

Yr Rec - MAC trip
 

Year 3 - Cadbury and
Bournville 

Outdoor learning please
bring outdoor learning

clothes.
 

Afterschool Clubs:
Yr 1 Gymnastics

 
Thursday 24th 

 
Afterschool Clubs:
Reception Multiskills

Yr 5 Art Textiles
 

Yr 5 & 6 Basketball
Tournament 

 
Friday 25th

 
Afterschool Clubs:
Yr 5 & 6 Dodgeball

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents,

Happy Pudsey Day! It's been wonderful to see all of the children in their spotty
clothing and Pudsey ears to support this year's Children in Need. We've all had
a great day in school raising money for such a worthy charity. Thank you for all
of your kind donations...we do not have a final figure to share with you yet but it
looks as though we have raised a record amount today. Well done, everyone!

This week has been Anti-Bullying week and throughout the week, we have used
lessons and assemblies to raise awareness of bullying and teach children how
to prevent it and respond to it.  The responses from the children have been
superb and, in keeping with our No Outsiders ethos, they are all fully aware that
no form of bullying is ever tolerated in school. We have been impressed with
their contributions to class discussions - as one child explained to me, "If every
school learned about No Outsiders the way we do at school, there would be far
less bullying anywhere and if there was bullying, it would be challenged and
stopped." Each child in school has been awarded with their own anti-bullying
wrist band to celebrate how well they have shown anti-bullying practice through
the week. 

Next week, we are excited about welcoming children from one of the other
schools in Excelsior to Green Meadow. They will be spending the day in The
Studio and taking part in a special art project with Mrs Smith, our expert art
teacher. I'm sure they will love it as much as all of the children at Green
Meadow do.

We hope you have a good time at the Christmas Fayre after school today and
are able to stock up on some early stocking fillers.

Have a great weekend.
Miss Arrowsmith

Thank you
for all

your kind
donations!



Applications opened on 1 October 2022 for primary school applications for entry
in September 2023. The closing date is 15 January 2023 at 11:59pm.

 

You must apply on time. If you apply late, you are less likely to get offered a place
at any of your preferred schools. Applications received after 15 January 2023 will

be classed as late applications and will not be processed until after the offer of
places on 17 April 2023.

 

Remember to list three different primary schools.
Important: Make sure you include details of any siblings attending your preferred
school(s) in the field (box) provided for sibling details. Sibling details included in
the incorrect field (box), such as in reasons for preference, will not be counted

and may prevent you from gaining a place at your preferred school. Please note if
you fill in the online application incorrectly, you are responsible for not

completing the form correctly, not School Admissions and Fair Access Service.
 

Please scan the QR code for the Birmingham City Council School Applications
page.

 

Reception September 2023 School
Applications



Teddy Bear Hospital

Reception

Zebras class were visited by the University of
Birmingham's Teddy Bear Hospital this week....



Upcoming events..... 
Reception Trip to MAC
wednesday 23rd november 2022

Junior PCSO
monday 28th november 2022



  

ChristmasChristmas
EventsEvents

The countdown is on!
Would you believe there are only 37days until Christmas

and as you know, we love a bit of festive sparkle at
Green Meadow.  Please make a date of the following in

your diary.........
 

Friday 9th December - Christmas Jumper and Christmas Dinner Day
To support Save the Children we take part in Christmas jumper day each

year and this year we plan to celebrate it on Friday 9th December when we
will all also enjoy a fabulous Christmas dinner. Please bring a cash donation

for the fantastic charity. 
 

Monday 12th December - Reception Christmas Workshop
Reception parents are invited to school to support their children and join in

with a festive workshop in the afternoon - timings TBC
 

Tuesday 13th December - Year 1 Winter Workshop
Parents are invited to join their children for a winter workshop in the

afternoon - timings TBC
 

Wednesday 14th December - Year 2 Nativity Play
Parents are invited to enjoy our Year 2 nativity play - timings TBC

 
Wednesday 16th December at 3:20pm 

KS2 Carols on the playground



Ask youR child to tell you
about the stories behind these
pictures and how they link to

British Values.

  

Ask your children how these assembly
pictures relate to our learning for Anti-

Bullying week 



WEEK COMMENCING 21ST NOVEMBER 2022

School meals are £2.35 per day, payable via Arbor, for years
3, 4, 5 & 6, unless you are entitled to free school meals.

 

Please note that for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 ALL
children are entitled to universal free school meals.


